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August 19, 1982

Mr. D. G. Wiedeman, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection, Sec. 1
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Wiedeman:

We appreciate the thorough inspection covered by Mr. Burgin,
radiation specialist, on July 21, 1982.

The purpose of this letter is to advise you of the steps which
have been taken to assure present and future compliance with the
recommendations from Mr. Burgin. They are:

- Monthly linearity checks of our dose calibrator
were initiated as of August 4, 1982.

CS 137 source obtained and weekly constancy checks
initiated as of Augsst 3, 1982.

- Daily GM surveys being done in hot lab as of
July 22, 1982. Weekly wipe tests of removable con-
tamination being done weekly as of July 23, 1982.

- A calendar has been established by Dr. Connolly, the
radiation safety officer, to assure that the committee
meets at least quarterly.

- Disposal records of decayed waste now being
documented as of August 2, 1982.

We trust this brings us in complete compliance. Thank you
again for your efforts in our behalf.

Very truly yours,

KEN HA MEMORIAL HOSPITAL
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Petersn. Friend
Vice President
Administration 8209030239 820827
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cc: Dr. Yerex/Lynn Poker
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